
New Kerbside Sort Vehicles Coming
Last Updated Friday, 17 February 2023 09:39

   Cardiff Council's first fleet of kerbside sort vehicles will commence services on 29th November
2022.   The vehicle will be similar to the one below but we will be a green vehicle with Cardiff
livery.  The council is working to ensure this fleet continues to roll out across Cardiff over the
coming years.
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